
 

 

First Coast Expressway 
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These projects are a partnership project 
between FDOT District Two and Florida’s 
Turnpike Enterprise that constructs a 6.5 
mile segment from East of CR 16A to East 
of CR 209 and a 7.5 mile segment from East 
of CR 209 to Interstate I-95. 

 
For more information, visit 
www.firstcoastexpressway.com 

Project Status 

These projects are funded for Design-Build 
in Fiscal Year 2023. 

 

 

 

Description 

 
Amy Williams, PE 

Project Manager 

FDOT, District 2 

386-961-7359 

amy.williams@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Contact 

http://www.firstcoastexpressway.com/

